
PLEASE SUBMIT INFINITE CAMPUS ATTENDANCEWITHIN TEN MINUTES OF START OF EACH CLASS
PERIOD.ENTRIES FOR THE DAILY E-BULLETIN ARE DUE BY 1:00PM AT LEAST ONE DAY PRIOR
TOjon.shigaki@k12.hi.us

Congratulations Seniors! Hope you had a great senior ball
this past Saturday! Mr. Shigaki has sent you an email that
has the link to the photos he took on Google Drive. You
may download the photos for your own use.

Aloha! Come to Kumuʻs class this week during recess,
lunch or afterschool to search through dresses, pants, and
some accessories that are not being used at the fitting
event. These are free for you to take. First come, first
take!!

Seal of Biliteracy: Testing for the second language will
be in March or very early April. Students should sign
up for Avant testing (state pays for the first
administration, if student does not pass, the test costs
about $20 to retake).

Application is open now through January 31.

More info here.

Aloha!
Our school has been invited to the Makahiki Athletic
Association (or also known as MAʻA) Maui Makahiki High
School Tournament. If you liked playing makahiki games
during our Lā Kūʻokoʻa Celebration in November, hereʻs
your chance to try out for our official Makahiki team.
Please come to Kumu Evaʻs room during lunch recess for a
MANDATORY meeting this Friday January 19th. Tryoutʻs
start on Monday Jan 22nd. I MUA Lahainaluna!!

The Japanese Cultural Center of Hawaii is sponsoring a trip
for 11th-12th graders from Lahaina to the Tohoku area of
Japan, north of Tokyo. You will have the chance to see how
their community recovered from the Great East Japan
Earthquake and Tsunami. Click their link for the

application. The trip is from March 17-24, during spring
break. Deadline for applications is January 26, 2024.

COUNSELORS CORNER:

Class of 2024 seniors, there are virtual FAFSA workshops
on Wednesdays from 6pm to 7:30pm starting from January
17th. Please see Ms. Ginny Yasutake at the College and
Career Center if you have any more questions. Mahalo!

On January 29, 2024 7:00pm, the Maui Consortium of
college counselors will host a NCAA Eligibility 101 virtual
workshop with UH Manoa Assistant Athletic Director
Wilverto Taverez via Zoom. Please see Ms. Ginny Yasutake
at the College and Career Center if you have any more
questions.

CLUB CHATTER:

Hi K club members. We will have a general meeting on
Thursday, January 25 in Miss Kristy’s room (AA101) during
lunch. We’ll be doing a lyric challenge activity. Please follow
our Instagram @lhs.kclub for more details. If you have any
questions, please contact Miss Kristy or president Sophia
Topinio. Kamsahamnida!

Anime Club: Will the following students come by
K-103 to pick their prizes from the Christmas
Ornament contest held in December? John Tumpap
won 1st place, 2nd place was Kayla Mabalot Del
Castillo and Shiela Arcala 3rd place. Thank you!

Breakfast: Plain Bagel with Cream Cheese, Sliced Peach, Mixed Fruits. Lunch: Cheese Bites, Veggie
Sticks, Fresh Fruit. Cafeteria monitors, please report to the cafeteria 15 minutes before lunch period.
Today's monitors are:

mailto:jon.shigaki@k12.hi.us
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdygMuWch1OkemWl7dYwE6_7DQweS6bNl6cUVsvT6jPIbUOkw/viewform
https://www.hawaiipublicschools.org/TeachingAndLearning/StudentLearning/GraduationRequirements/Pages/Seal-of-Biliteracy.aspx
https://form.jotform.com/233337299078063
https://form.jotform.com/233337299078063

